From: Holgate, Christine

To: Gavin Butler

Cc: WENDY DUNNET

Subject: Re: Letter re future of Newport NSW post office complex
Date: Sunday, 16 August 2020 10:40:15 PM

Gavin

Thank you for your letter. I am not aware of any plans. But, I have copied our Head of
property, Michelle and our General Manager responsible for our Post Offices, Dave, who
may know more and can follow up with you.

Kind Regards,
Christine

Christine Holgate
Group Chief Executive Officer & Managing Director
Australia Post

+61 409 102 122

On 15 Aug 2020, at 15:40, Gavin Butler <gebutler@aapt.net.au> wrote:

Expecting this email? If suspicious forward it to secureatpost@auspost.com.au
Dear Ms Holgate,
We attach our letter of enquiry with regard to Australia Post’s future intentions for
its Newport shop and distribution complex located in the centre of our village hub.
Your sincerely
Gavin Butler
President
Newport Residents Association
www.newport.org.au
0409 395 102
<Letter to Ms Christine Holgate CEO Australia Post.pdf>

Australia Post is committed to providing our customers with excellent service. If we can
assist you in any way please telephone 13 13 18 or visit our website.

The information contained in this email communication may be proprietary, confidential or
legally professionally privileged. It is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to
which it is addressed. You should only read, disclose, re-transmit, copy, distribute, act in
reliance on or commercialise the information if you are authorised to do so. Australia Post
does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the integrity of this email communication has
been maintained nor that the communication is free of errors, virus or interference.

If you are not the addressee or intended recipient please notify us by replying direct to the
sender and then destroy any electronic or paper copy of this message. Any views expressed
in this email communication are taken to be those of the individual sender, except where
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the sender specifically attributes those views to Australia Post and is authorised to do so.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



